Dear Simon

Congratulations!

I am thrilled to inform you that you have been selected as a finalist in The BSI Resettlement Awards 2017 in the category of the UCLAN
Award for Excellence Demonstrated in the Face of Adversity During the Resettlement Process in.

You are one of 4 finalists in this category and, as such, I would like to offer you two complimentary tickets and invite you and your guest to
attend the BSI Resettlement Awards Dinner at The Lowry Hotel in Manchester on the evening of Tuesday, 31% October 2017.

I would be grateful if you could confirm your acceptance of this invitation no later than noon on Monday, 9th October 2017. If I do
not hear from you by this time I will assume that you do not wish to attend.

Additional tickets for The BSI Resettlement Awards Dinner 2017 are currently available for purchase although we are rapidly selling out of
tickets and approaching capacity. Further information about the BSI Resettlement Awards Dinner 2017, how to attend and how to purchase
additional tickets can be found here: www.resettlementawards.co.uk/attend-the-awards.

I hope I can look forward to meeting you at the dinner on 315 October.
Good luck and best regards,
— RESETTLEMENT
Gl. AWARDS 2017

P D ROER NTURNA TORAL WALAS N



